
 
 

A message from Mrs Hodson... 

 
Coming Up in October: 

 
Nursery Phonics Workshop 24th 

Autumn Disco 26th 
Harvest 26th 

Last Day of Term 27th 
 

(more information to follow via Arbor) 

Next Week... 

Class Attendance 

Brilliant Butterflies 90.1% 

Charming Cheetahs 97% 

Perfect Panthers 96.3% 

Learning Lions 93.1% 

Super Squirrels 98.1% 

Fantastic Foxes 94.3% 

Wise Owls 95.4% 

 This Week’s  
     winner is:  

 Super             
Squirrels  

We currently have a governor vacancy on our Local Advisory 

Board. We would welcome interested parents to express an 

interest if this is something that excites you. Our Local      

Advisory Board is seeking a member with a background in 

education to fill this important position within our school 

leadership team. Please contact Mrs Robinson in the office 

on s.robinson@cflptrust.co.uk to express your interest and 

share a few details about yourself. 

Governor Vacancy... 

Monday  

Tuesday Nursery phonics 
workshop 

Wednesday  

Thursday Harvest assembly 

Y1 Forest School 

Autumn disco 

Friday Last day of term 

Next week 

we are on 

week 2 of 

our lunch 

menu 



House 

Points 

Mars 469 

Earth 403 

Saturn 455 

Jupiter 320 

Clever Caterpillars  
Darcie 

Brilliant Butterflies - 
Joshua  

Charming Cheetahs - 
Phoebe  

Perfect Panthers - 
Elsie 

Learning Lions - 
Pippa 

Super Squirrels - 
Fearne 

Fantastic Foxes - 
Lucie 

Wise Owls - 
Poppy F 

Clever Caterpillars  
Leo 

Brilliant Butterflies - 
Aiden 

Charming Cheetahs - 
Lennon 

Perfect Panthers - 
Chloe-Leigh 

Learning Lions - 
Molly 

Super Squirrels - 
Ayla 

Fantastic Foxes - 
Skylar 

Wise Owls - 
Mason B 

Clever Caterpillars  
Isabella 

Brilliant Butterflies - 
Freddie O 

Charming Cheetahs - 
Alice 

Perfect Panthers - 
Fletcher 

Learning Lions - 
Polina 

Super Squirrels - 
Oscar 

Fantastic Foxes - 
Lochlan  

Wise Owls - 
Freddy 

 
Please remember to email Mrs Robinson on 

s.robinson@cflptrust.co.uk your out of school 

achievements so we can share them during          

assembly.  

 

 

Other Celebrations…. 



 

 

 

I would like to be a role 
model  for everyone at 

Kingsfield—Lucie  

I am proud to be a       
student at Kingsfield and 
it would be an honour to 

be Head Boy– Reggie  



Click here to read the report in full…  https://www.kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk/ofsted-

report/  


